
Hellertown Area Library Sign-Up Event 

On Saturday, January 4, 2014, from 10:00 a.m. to 12 noon, Hellertown Area 

Library staff will be on hand at Seidersville Hall, 3700 Old Philadelphia Pike, to 

issue new Hellertown Area Library cards to Township residents. 

As of January 1st 2014, the Hellertown Area Library will be the home library for 

both Hellertown Borough and Lower Saucon Township residents. 

Lower Saucon Township residents who would like to obtain their Hellertown Area 
Library card can do so at this event with proper identification. New cards will also 
be issued at the Library located at 409 Constitution Avenue in Hellertown, PA 
during their normal business hours which can be viewed at: 
www.hellertownlibrary.org.    
 

The Hellertown Area Library card will contain the blue Access Pennsylvania 
sticker which will allow Township residents to continue visiting the Bethlehem 
Area Public Library and borrow materials from that facility.  To do so, they must 
present their Hellertown Area Library card with the Access Pennsylvania sticker, 
plus a valid ID, and a new Bethlehem Area Public Library card will be issued to 
them. 
 

Lower Saucon Township residents who already have a Hellertown Area Library 
card can also stop by at this event and get the blue Access Pennsylvania sticker 
affixed to their card.   
 
  
 
 

http://www.hellertownlibrary.org/

